




 
 

NANJIL CATHOLIC COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCE 

KALIYAKKAVILAI 

Accredited by NAAC with ‘A’ Grade 

Department of Business Administration 

ANBAGAM OLD AGE HOME VISIT 

Date: 13/03/2023  

Venue: Anbagam Old Age Home 

Participants: I BBA Students 

Time: 11.00 am – 12.45 pm 

The Department of Business Administration organized an Old Age Home visit to Anbagam Old 

Age Home, Munchirai on 13th March, 2023 for I year BBA Students. The journey started after 

finishing industrial visit in Pudukadai on a tour bus by 11:00 a.m. and reached the Anbagam (Old 

Age Home) at 11:30 a.m.  The students were accompanied by two staff members – Dr. P. Jasbin 

Bino and Ms. G.S. Subi Mol. There the students were introduced and combined to some pure 

souls who invited them enthusiastically. They welcomed the students with full heart. The 

students gave some daily products and helped them. They shared their peaceful time by giving 

lot many love and left Anbagam Old Age Home at 12:15p.m. We reached the college premises at 

12:45p.m. 
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                                                                                                                                            Date:31/01/2023     

From

S.Mary Pelsit, 

Head, Department of Social Work,

Nanjil Catholic College of Arts and Science, 

Kaliyakkavilai.

To

The Principal,

Nanjil Catholic College of Arts and Science,

Kaliyakkavialai.

Sub: Intimation - Regarding skill development programme for M.S.W & NSS students-reg

Respected Sir,

 With due respect, the Social Work department of Nanjil Catholic College of Arts and Science, is going 

to arrange an skill development programme for  MSW students and NSS students from 09-02-2023. This 

programme will be helpful for the students to develop their skills We, hope that you would be kind 

enough to permit us to arrange skill development programme for our MSW and NSS students. We shall 

be highly obliged if you kindly allow us to make this programme.

Thanking you 

                                                                                                                             Yours faithfully,

















                                                                                                                                             Date:31/01/2023     

From

S.Mary Pelsit, 

Head, Department of Social Work,

Nanjil Catholic College of Arts and Science, 

Kaliyakkavilai.

To

The Principal,

Nanjil Catholic College of Arts and Science,

Kaliyakkavialai.

Sub: Intimation - Regarding mob flash programme for M.S.W  students-reg

Respected Sir,

With due respect, the Social Work department of Nanjil Catholic College of Arts and Science, is going to 

arrange an mob flash progamme for  MSW students on 13-03-2023. This programme will be helpful for 

the students to develop their skills We, hope that you would be kind enough to permit us to arrange skill 

development programme for our MSW and NSS students. We shall be highly obliged if you kindly allow 

us to make this programme.

Thanking you.

                                                                                                                                   Yours faithfully,
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